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I live in a rural county where, depending on the weather and a variety of other factors, 

it can be impossible to get to a polling place on a particular day.  I have also worked 

for my county clerk at election time and observed the process in detail. Vote by mail 

is safe, and facilitates participation by all voters.  I oppose any legislation that would 

interfere with our vote by mail system in Oregon. 


